October 26, 2004
Zoning Commission

Members Present:
Bill, Steve, Scott, Carlos and Renee
The minutes from September 2004 were read and approved, by motion of Carlos and second of Renee.

The members discussed the mailings regarding the public referendum concerning the zoning amendment which will appear on the November ballot and the disagreement over the accuracy of the “green” flyer opposing the passage.

The secretary distributed documentation regarding H.B. 148 and H.B. 278.

Bill informed the members that John had attended and recorded the county meeting regarding H.B. 148.
The recording was played for the members regarding H.B. 148 and H.B. 278. 
The tape was concluded.

The secretary distributed model township articles XV and XVI.

Unanimous decision to adjourn at 9:04.

